
As a genealogist, I use lots of material done by amateur writers who are (or 
were)  writing only for themselves, their families and their close 
communites. Frequently this material is copyrighted and donated to a library 
but not formally published. Addresses of authors are frequently unavailable 
or wrong.  I believe that it is (or was) the author's intent that other 
genealogists and family members should be allowed to read and copy their 
work.  It would be a shame if this privilege were suspended and contrary to 
authorial intent. 
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